

9th November 2023

Year 11 | ONLINE EVENT: How to support your child with Year 11 (revision)

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you will be aware, your child is currently preparing for their Year 11 mock exam window which is now only $5\frac{1}{2}$ school days away. These mock exams are designed to help students and staff understand how much progress needs to be made within the year. This helps us to ensure that all Year 11 GCSE results reflect the best possible performance(s).

As parents and carers, we know how important your guidance and encouragement is; most often students speak about wanting to make you proud with their results. However, it can be hard to know what actions you can take at home to support the work that is happening at the Academy.

In order to give you this insight, we are hosting an **online event** on **Thursday 16**th **November** (next week) at **6-7pm** to give you guidance on how you can best support your Year 11 child throughout this academic year. We will cover topics such as:

- The correlation between attendance and progress
- Home/school agreement
- What excellent revision looks like (and what doesn't work!)

You will also have chance to hear from Mr Dyer (Year Leader) and see a recording from an expert in retrieval practice/revision habits. Finally there will be a chance for some Q&A.

The online invite will be sent out to the email address we have on file.

We would love to see as many of you as possible.

Please do let us know if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,



Assistant Principal



